Jake Almeida
*

From: Hoskinson, Glenn A (CED) <glenn.hoskinson@alaska.gov>

Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 1:09 PM

To: Jake Almeida

Ce: Rep. Sarah Vance; Boomershine, Laura O (DNR); Hanke, Rachel M (DFG); Kookesh,
Melissa M (CED)

Subject: RE: Amendment to HB52 Schrage

Hi Jake,

¥ll respond here since Melissa is still getting her State accounts set up. For DCCED, the amendment will simply create
another report we have to put together. | expect we’d have a zero fiscal note.

Thanks,
Glenn

From: Jake Almeida <Jake.Almeida@akleg.gov>

Sent: Sunday, February 13, 2022 8:32 PM

To: Boomershine, Laura O {DNR) <laura.boomershine@alaska.gov>; Hanke, Rachel M {DFG) <rachel.hanke@alaska.gov>;
Hoskinson, Glenn A (CED) <glenn.hoskinson@alaska.gov>; melissa.kookesh@alaska.gov

Cc: Vance, Sarah [LEG) <Rep.Sarah.Vance@akleg.gov>

Subject: Fwd: Amendment to HB52 Schrage

! CAUTION: This email originated from outside the State of Alaska mail system. Do not click links or open
| attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please see attached a proposed fiscal note we just received for CSHB 52 (RES) from Rep. Schrage. Please et us know
what effects this amendment will have in your departments having to carry it cut, will this require new fiscal notes that
may not be $0?

Any and all information you can provide ahead of tomorrows 1pm House Resources committee meeting where the
amendment will be considered would be greatly appreciated, thank you!

Jake Almeida

Chief of Staff

Office of Rep. Sarah Vance
House District 31

Alaska State Capitol, rm 424
Juneau AK, 99801

Session: 907-465-2689
Interim: 907-235-2921

Jake. Almeidai@iakleg.gov

From: Grace Ervine <Grace.Ervine@akleg.gov>

Sent: Sunday, February 13, 2022 8:20:51 PM

To: Jake Almeida <Jake.Almeida@akleg.gov>; Rep. Sarah Vance <Rep.Sarah.Vance @akleg.gov>
Subject: Amendment to HB52 Schrage




